
Based on feedback from the Board and Dr. Brumbaugh, the following changes will be
implemented at GHS as a part of their late starts:

1. We have adjusted our master schedules to add back in lost instructional time due to
Thursday PLC's. We will be starting school at 8:45 instead of 9:00 on Thursday's as well
as cutting our passing periods down from 5 minutes to 4 minutes everyday. This gets us
back the lost minutes of instruction.

2. All Early Bird classes will run next year on Thursday's. The BLT and I have created a
schedule to allow this to happen. Students who have EB can either leave and come
back (if they drive) or stay and report to the cafeteria at the end of class for breakfast,
social time, or work on homework.

3. Attached is a new Thursday Bell Schedule. It will be included in our student handbook
that is included in the Board packet.


